MINUTES
6/12/17

The Town of Melrose held their monthly meeting Monday evening, June 12, 2017 at 6pm at the
Melrose Town Hall. Those present were Bill Zielsdorf, Kim Torres, Shane Zeman, and Bill Freise.
Zielsdorf called the meeting to order. Freise moved to approve the Agenda, Zielsdorf seconded.

The minutes were read by the clerk. Motion by Zielsdorf, seconded by Freise to approve them as read.

The Treasurer gave his report. The May ending balance was $57,000.26. Freise moved to accept the
report as given, Zielsdorf seconded.

Motion made to approve and pay bills.

Torres discussed the Liquor Licenses that were approved for JC’s Pizza & Pub, Shanty Town and the
Melrose Rod & Gun starting July 1, 2017.

A motion was made by Zielsdorf and seconded by Freise to hold a Special Meeting of Electors to
discuss the building of a new shop/Town Hall. This meeting will be held immediately following our
regular Town Board meeting on Monday July 17"

Zielsdorf discussed the roads. Mowing of roads began in June and will be completed by beginning of
July. Dirt has been hauled to Spors and Blackberry roads for washing that’s occurred with the rain and
brush mowing is going good.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm.

Kimberly K. Torres, Town Clerk



